
February 14, 1994 

Rev. Doug Raun 

Archdiocese of Santa Fe 
THE CATHOLIC C&'\T.ER 
4000 SAJ:\a JOSEPH'S PL-\CE. ~.\\". 

Al.Bl'Ql"ERQl"E, XEW ~IE.XJCO 87120-1709 

President, Priests' Relief Fund 
Estancia Valley Catholic Parish 
P.O. Box 129 
Moriarty, New Mexico 87035 

Dear Father Raun: 

AREA CODE 605 831-8100 • 

By virtue of this let~er I want to inform you that I have discussed 

with :rather Ed Donelan about his retirement from a.ctive ministry. 

Due to age, health. and other n.eeds I have told hill that he is 

officially retired from active ministry and is entitled to the 

usual pension provided by the Priests' Relief Fund, I understand 

that you must place this on the aqenda of the next meeting of the 

Boa.rd. Thank you for your help in this matter. 

Sincerely yours in the Risen Lord, 

~~j.J~ 
Most Rev. Michael J. Sheehan 
Archbishop of Santa Fe 

MJS/jrr 

cc: Rev. Ed Donelan 
Rev. Richard Olona✓ 
Sister Nancy Kazik, OSF 
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